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RING IN THE NEW YEAR!

We're into our second year as
a Regional Branch of OALT/ABO,
and it promises to be a good
one. Many interesting
activities have been planned
by our new executive, so get
involved in NRB. Your.
participation can make the
coming year a success.

As newsletter editor for 1979
~80, I would appreciate your
support. Any ideas,
suggestions and contributions
to the newsletter are

welcome. Feel free to contact
me with your ideas. Keep in
touch with NRB!

Bock

NAME CHANGE

The name of our organization
has been changed to "Niagara
Regional Branch of Ontario
Association of Library
Technicians/Association des
Bibliotechniciens de L'Ontario.
Our mailing address is:

Niagara Regional Branch,
OALT/ABO

P.0. Box 611
Niagara Falls,
L2E 6V5

Ontario

NEW EXECUTIVE ELECTED

At the February 28th meeting, a new
executive was elected:

PRESIDENT

SECRETARY

TREASURER

PUBLICITY
CO-ORDINATOR

NEWSLETTER
EDITOR

Andrew Porteus

5612 Desson Avenue
Niagara Falls, Ont.
L2G 3T2

Cathy Simon

1 Caithness Drive
Welland, Ontario
L3B 5N6

Elizabeth Aldrey

46 Arkledun Ave., #502
Hamilton, Ontario

L8N 2H9

Glenn Duly

11 Maplewood Crescent
Welland, Ontario

L3C 4J8

Barbara Shannon

6103 Lundy's Lane
Niagara Falls, Ontario
L2G 113

CONGRATULATIONS!

We would like to congratulate the
Georgian Bay Regional Branch on
their recent formation and welcome

them to OALT/ABO.
every sSucCCesSsS.

We wish them




LOOKING FOR A JOB?

Andrew is our job placement contact,
and we would like to remind our
members who are looking for a job
to feel free to get in touch with
him. Also, if you know of a job
opening, please contact Andrew.

EXTRA:
There will be two job openings in

the Niagara Peninsula soon. For
details, contact Andrew.

COMING EVENTS

Watch for these events, tentatively
scheduled for the upcoming year:

WEDNESDAY, MAY 30, 1979

A film relating to improved
efficiency at work

Report on the conference

SUNDAY, JUNE 24, 1979
1st Annual NRB Picnic

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 1979

Guest speaker on British Library
Systems

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 24, 1979
Guest speaker on Special Libraries

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 4, 1979

Dinner meeting in Niagara Falls,
featuring a *turkey raffle¥*

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 30, 1980
Guest speaker on Childrens' Programs

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 1980

Annual meeting and election of
officers

DETAILS OF THESE AND OTHER COMING
EVENTS WILL FOLLOW

THIS MONTH: HOW YOU CAN MAKE THE
MOST OF AN INTERVIEW

On Tuesday, April Z24th, our guest
speaker will be discussing job

interviews. Find out what employers
look for in a candidate.

The meeting will be held at 7 p.m.
in the Community Resources Centre,

5017 Victoria Avenue, Niagara
Falls.

Also: A raffle will be held at
the meeting; the winner will
receive a bottle of wine.

After the meeting, we will enjoy
pizza and liquid refreshments at
a local restaurant. Plan to
attend!

LIBRARY TECHNICIAN AWARD

NRB is sponsoring an award to the
graduate of Niagdra College with

the highest marks in library and

library relateéd subjects.

REMINDER

Just a reminder that membership
fees are due. Please submit
membership forms and fees to:

Niagara Regional Branch,
OALT/ABO

P.0. Box 611

Niagara Falls, Ontario
L2E 6V5

ALSO!

A workshop on LIBRARY DISPLAYS
will be held in early fall.
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